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JUN 34 1986

Docket No. 50-220

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. James Donnelly

B2 Treasury
300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, NY 13202

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is your Check No. 226227 dated January 10, 1986, in the amount
of $ 150 which was returned to us by the U.S. Treasury marked "refer to
maker". It is being returned to you consistent with your conversation
on June 20, 1986, with Ms. Terry Schultze of our staff.

The above check was received with your application (NMPlL 0063) dated
May 27, 1986, which requested a revision to Technical Specification 6.12
for Nine Mile Point Unit l. It is our understanding that your
Corporation will remit another check for the May 27, 1986 application.

Sincerely,
R

"'ggpgneJ $ 5.~nod. lp'4
He'oa. !< LLC~7o

Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration
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